
Dear Community Partner,
We are planning for the Caldera Class of 2025 Graduation Party for our Seniors the first week of 
June 2025.  The purpose of this event is to celebrate their accomplishment with an amazing drug 
and alcohol free event.

While still in the planning stages, the event will have music, dancing, games, lots of raffles with 
prizes for the graduates.

We would be honored and grateful if you would consider donating to this worthy tradition.

Please make checks payable to: Caldera Family Organization

Mail or drop off donations at: 60925 SE 15th St, Bend, OR 97702

All donations are tax deductible - Tax ID - 92-3650578

Caldera HighSeniors
Class of 2025

PLEASE HELP BRING THIS TRADITION TO LIFE!

Cash Donations
Sponsorships

Donations of Items to Raffle:
(Gift Cards, Dorm Room Supplies,

Cash, Electronics, etc)

HOW CAN YOU HELP ? SPONSORSHIP LEVELS
Platinum - $5,000

Gold - $2,500
Silver - $1,000
Bronze - $500

Blue - $200
Orange - $100

All Sponsorship levels will be recognized at the event, at graduation, and on social media

THANKS FOR YOUR SUPPORT!


